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October 30, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Shinichi Aida, Mayor 
Citizens of Moriya City Japan 
 
kyoudou@city.moriya.ibaraki.jp 
 
Dear Mayor Aida: 
 
On behalf of the Community Foundation Serving Greeley and Weld County, I want to thank 
you and the Citizens of Moriya City for your gift of $1,405.10, received electronically on 
10/11/13. 

 
Your contribution, held in the Weld County Flood Relief Fund, is greatly appreciated and will 
aid the long-term recovery of Weld County’s flood victims.  
 
Since 1997 the Community Foundation has promoted philanthropy to enhance the quality of 
life in our communities.  Through the generosity of donors like you, we have distributed more 
than $14 million in grants, scholarships and charitable program support in our region and 
beyond.   
 
We have been humbled by the generosity that people have shown our communities in Weld 
County during this disaster.  Thank you for your gift.  We appreciate your support. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Judy Knapp 
President 
 
 
 
 

The Community Foundation, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit, provided no products or services in return for this gift and has 
exclusive legal control over contributed assets.  Your contribution is tax-deductible to the fullest extent permitted 

by law.  The Community Foundation’s tax identification number is 84-1315296.

 


